
Notices for Sunday 21 January 2018 
 

NOTICES FOR TODAY 
 

 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during 
service. Older children are welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing 
facilities available in the disabled lavatory. 
 

TEA, COFFEE AND TRAIDCRAFT STALL in the hall after the service. 
 

PARISH NEWSLETTER - Calling all writers! Fr David is preparing the 
next edition of the Parish Newsletter and would welcome any appropriate 
articles. Editorial deadline TODAY. 
 
CTICE - A UNITED SERVICE FOR THE WEEK OF PRAYER FOR 
CHRISTIAN UNITY,. TODAY at 6.30pm, at St Andrew's, Mount Park 
Road. The service will be followed by light refreshments. 
 

THIS WEEK 
 

PILGRIM COURSE continues on Tuesday 23
rd

 January, 7.30pm. See 
notice board for further details, or speak with Fr David or Fr Michael. 

 

FINANCE TEAM MEETING - Thursday 25
th

 January, 7.30pm, venue to 
be confirmed. 
 
NEXT CHOIR PRACTICE – 26

th
 January 2018, 6.00pm.  

 

 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 
ECWNS RAFFLE - we have been given a John Lewis £50 voucher to 
raise funds for Ealing Churches Winter Night Shelter. Tickets on sale from 
Fr David, £1 each. Draw to take place on Sunday 4th February. 
 
NEXT PEBBLES PRAISE – Sunday 4

th
 February 2018, 9.15am 

 
CONFIRMATION SERVICE will take place at St Peter’s on Sunday 
28

th
 January 2018, 10.00am. Please sign the list at the back of the 

church if you can provide food. 
 



MISSION TEAM MEETING - Thursday 1
st 

February 7.30pm in the 
Vicarage. 
 
CANDLEMAS BARN DANCE - Saturday 3

rd
 February, Doors open 

5.30pm - Dancing from 6.00pm. Tickets on sale from Val, Moira or Simon 
Baker. £15 Adults, £5 Children to include fish & chip supper.  
 
PERICLES – ALL AT SEA: A drama of love & loss on the 
Mediterranean Sea. Sunday 4

th
 February, 2.00pm at Quaker Meeting 

House Woodville Road. Free performance followed by collection. 
Please see notice board for further details. 
 
APCM 2018: Sunday 22

nd
 April 2018. Preparations are underway for the 

Annual Parochial Church Meeting 2018. Reports should be sent to Fr 
David by Sunday 11

th
 February. Prayerfully reflect on what your role 

might be in the life of St Peter's over the coming year. We are looking to 
elect PCC members, a Church warden and a Deanery Synod 
Representative.  
 
ASH WEDNESDAY – Wednesday 14

th
 February, 8.00pm. 

 
 


